Taxpayef.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard!
To Alberta Premier Rachel Notley: AB: Balance “le BII(I!IEI

Your plan to more than triple the provincial debt in just four years is unacceptable.

Numerous studies have shown that the Alberta government spends significantly more than the government of British
Columbia. Merely bringing Alberta's spending levels down to the same per capita level as B.C. would put Alberta in a
surplus position.

We the undersigned call on the Alberta government to reduce spending to British Columbia levels and balance
Alberta's budget by 2021-22.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation,

PO Box 38029 RPO Capiliano, Edmonton, AB T6A 3Y6 or email: ab.director@taxpayer.com
Dec2017



